Jeff Watson

From: Shirley <olallaroadrunner@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 05, 2016 10:26 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: IronHorseSolarFarm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

We feel that this solar farm should not be allowed on working farm land . This solar Facility will affect our property
values of neighboring property owners
This area is zoned for farming ,not a solar facility. This solar facility should be further east out in the sagebrush
towards Vantage would be a better site.
No one in this area will benefit from this solar facility ,with reduced energy bills ,or reduced property taxes. We are
strongly against it. We have nothing to gain but an ugly
Solar farm to decrease our property value. All our adjoining neighbors feel the same way. Get it out in the sagebrush
where there is lots of sun no trees

Mark & Shirley Hahn



